Perez, Thomas

From:

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2002 12:58 PM
To: PerezT@cder.fda.gov
Subject: Lotronex

Dear Mr. Perez:

I am a Registered Nurse in South Carcolina and I am familiar with the
drug

Lotronex. The side effects of this drug, as I have personally
witnessed, of

severe constipation, abdominal pain resulting in hospitalization make it
unacceptable for approval by your committee.

Please take all the effects of this medication into consideration before
recommending it to the public.

Sincerely,

Carroll Mann Spencer, RN
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